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HOME OF THE INNOCENTS 

PRIVACY POLICY 

 

 

Home of the Innocents is aware of consumer privacy concerns. This privacy statement was developed to demonstrate the 

agency’s commitment to privacy. The following discloses our informa;on gathering and dissemina;on prac;ces. 

 

Contact informa;on provided by visitors, such as name and email address, is used only to provide visitors with informa;on 

about the agency and to communicate directly with visitors about Home of the Innocents. We will not solicit personal 

informa;on from you as you tour our site, though you may provide that informa;on voluntarily. If you do elect to provide 

personal informa;on to us, in no case will we sell, license, or transmit that informa;on outside of Home of the Innocents for any 

reason, unless you authorize us to do so. At ;mes, we may request personal informa;on from you in order to deliver requested 

materials to you and respond to your ques;ons; we will use your informa;on for those purposes only. 

 

Informa;on on this website may be changed or updated without no;ce. Therefore, informa;on contained on this site may be 

out of date at any given ;me. Consult the appropriate professional advisor for more complete and up-to-the-minute 

informa;on. 

 

In no circumstances will Home of the Innocents be liable to any party for any direct, indirect, special, or other consequen;al 

damages arising out of any use of this website or any other hyperlinked website. This includes, without limita;on, any lost 

profits, business interrup;on, loss of programs, data on your equipment, or otherwise. Home of the Innocents may change this 

privacy policy at its discre;on, provided any such change shall be posted on this website. 

 

Any links to other websites are not intended to be referrals or endorsements of these sites. The links provided are maintained 

by their respec;ve organiza;ons, and they are solely responsible for the content of their own sites. 

 

If you communicate with us by e-mail, please remember that Internet e-mail is not secure, and you should avoid sending 

sensi;ve or confiden;al messages unless they are adequately encrypted. 


